
Newsletter December 2023  
PARISH INFORMATION 

 
Mass Times  
Monday to Friday:  10am 
Wednesday evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s 
of the Eucharist for the month of 
December can be viewed on our 

parish website 
www.stlukesparishd15.com or on 

the notice board in the church 
porch. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
 

Each Friday from 3pm. 
This special time of adoration can 
deepen our devotion and spiritual 

union with God.   
All are welcome. 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

29/10/23 
05/11/23 
12/11/23 
19/11/23 

€395 
€340 
€510 
€425 

 

€200 
€170 
€110 
€130 

 

€190 
€170  
€165 
€120 

 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €435.  Shrines: €208.  
St. Vincent de Paul:  €319. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

THURSDAY TEA/COFFEE 
There will be no tea/coffee after 

mass on Thursday  
7th December. 

MARY’S MEALS 
With the cost of living crisis, times 
are that bit harder for us all. The 
Global School Feeding Movement 
Mary’s Meals have launched 
its Christmas Gifts Campaign – 
giving gifts that have a real and 
tangible impact on those in need. 
From as little as €5.50, which will 
provide 50 meals for children in 
their place of education, we can 
play our part in changing the lives 
of those most in need. 
Visit www.marysmeals.ie to 
download a gift today or call 01-
8535163/089-4339592. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 
The Irish Hospice Foundation 
provides a free Bereavement 
Support Line. This National 
Freephone Service is available 
from 10am to 1pm, Monday to 
Friday, by calling 1800 807077. 
Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie 
for more information. 



CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
Our Christmas raffle will take place again this year in aid of church 
funds.  Tickets will be sold before and after all morning and weekend 
masses and will also be available during the week from the Parish Office.  
Proceeds will be put to good use for upkeep of the Grotto and Peace  
Garden, for Hospitality events and for other incidental expenses as they 
arise.  Prizes will include; 
 
Gift Vouchers, Christmas Food Hampers, Home-made Christmas 
Pudding & Christmas Cake and many more. 
 
Raffle will take place on Saturday 16th December  
after 6.30pm mass. 
 
Please support the raffle and thank you for your  
support at all times. 

A TIME TO REMEMBER 
ST. FRANCIS HOSPICE 
BLANCHARDSTOWN 

Tree of Life Ceremony 
Thursday 7th December 

8.00pm 
Refreshments will be 

served. 
All are welcome. 

PARISH ENVELOPES 
New boxes of parish envelopes will be available to 
collect in the church at the end of December.  We 
encourage everyone to take a box of envelopes.  
Even a small weekly contribution helps to maintain 
the overheads in the Parish.  Your generosity is 
very much appreciated. 


